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Dear All!

On behalf of Baltic Fertility Society (BFS), it is our pleasure to invite you to the 2nd annual meeting of BFS. This year, the meeting will take place in Lithuania, on Saturday, 13th of September. 
The agenda will be „Novel Avenues in ART”.

We also seek speakers to this meeting. All of you who are brave enough to have a presentation are warmly welcomed to let us know! As the topic of the meeting is broad enough, everybody is welcomed to talk about his/her favourite agenda. 
The presentations covering the infertility treatment in your home country are also expected. In addition, if you have somebody in your mind who you would like to see and listen please let us also know! The duration of the talk is 10-15 minutes. 
The conference program will be finalized during the forthcoming ESHRE 2014 meeting in Munich by the board of BFS. 

Please send all your ideas about the possible presentations to me at email: Andres.Salumets@ccrmb.ee
According to our plans we should arrive on Friday evening and have a small dinner. On Saturday, we have the full day of presentations and discussions, and also the official dinner of the meeting. There are no activities scheduled for the Sunday.  

The online registration form will be opened soon for the registration. The whole event is free, but the participants are asked to cover their own accommodation costs.

Conference support will be handled by UAB Educor (Vytenis Budrys, vytenis@educor.eu). You will get soon the relevant communication from him. 

Please book the dates and communicate this information further to all people interested! 

See you soon in Lithuania!
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Andres Salumets, on behalf of BFS!
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